PUBLIC NOTICE — City of Waycross FY2022 Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant
(JAG) Program — Local Solicitation

The Waycross Police Department is applying for the Bureau of Justice Assistance (BJA) Fiscal Year 2022
Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant (JAG) Program — Local Solicitation. A requirement of
the grant application is that the public be given a chance to review and comment on the grant
application. The Waycross Police Department and the Ware County Sheriff’s Office have been declared
disparate in the grant program. Because the two departments have been declared disparate, they have
agreed in a Memorandum of Understanding to split the allocated funds ($10,022) evenly between the
agencies. There are no matching funds required in this grant program. Obtaining this grant will be an
asset to the Police Department and Sheriff’s Office allowing them to purchase equipment and

technology that will greatly supplement their efforts to fight crime and protect the citizens of Waycross
and Ware County.

Please contact me if you have any comments on the application materials.
Thank you,

Melanie K. Byer

mbyerOgrts.waycross@gmail.com



